
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice Date:    November 18, 2022 
  To:           Ohio Medicaid Providers  

From: CareSource 
Subject: Program Delay: Phase 3 Launch of ODM Next Generation Managed Care 

 
 

 Summary 
The Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) Next Generation Managed Care staggered implementation 
timeline slated for Phase 3 was for a Dec.1, 2022 go-live. ODM has made the decision to delay the go-
live of Phase 3 [Next Generation managed care plans and implementation of the new Electronic Data 
Interchange (EDI)] until Feb. 1, 2023.  

Impact 
At a later date, ODM will launch Ohio Medicaid Enterprise System (OMES) modules to provide 
streamlined processes for claims, prior authorizations, and other administrative tasks for providers. 
Please continue to utilize your existing processes to submit claims and prior authorizations until Feb. 1, 
2023.   

Please note: Dates are driven by ODM and are subject to change. 

Please see ODM’s communication regarding the timelines and visit the ODM site for any updates. 
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https://medicaid.ohio.gov/news/press-release/11-17-2022-ohio-medicaid-nextgeneration-program-launch-updated-to-february1

